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Temporary lane closure on Hill Rd. 
 
Mundy Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will close the outside westbound lane on Hill Rd. 

between Fenton Rd. and Van Slyke Rd. on Tuesday, November 1 for drainage structure repairs. 

The closure is expected to last two weeks. Motorists should allow additional time to reach their 

destination. Please contact Alex Patsy, Programming & Development Engineer, at 810-767-4920 

ext. 252 if you have questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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